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Ruth Wasserman Lande: There is significant skepticism among the Israeli public
regarding  the  ceasefire  because  it  involves  a  de  facto  agreement  with  a
designated terrorist organization like Hamas. Many doubt that Hamas will adhere
to the terms of the ceasefire.  The IDF has uncovered a massive stockpile of
weapons and extensive preparations by Hamas in Gaza, clearly indicating their
readiness  for  the  October  7th  attacks.  This  has  created  widespread  fear,
particularly among civilians who are hesitant to return to their homes.

The interview took place on Times Radio on November 26, 2024.
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